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The Buckingham School’s Centre of Further Education  

(Sixth Form) - A Level Results  
 

The Buckingham School’s Centre of Further Education (Sixth Form) is delighted 
with the improvements that have been experienced this year.  The focus has 
been on achieving top end results in A level subjects that allow students to go 
on and follow their dreams.  Due to all the hard work by the students the A*-B 
results have improved by over 10% and A*-C results by over 5%.  There have 
been excellent results in subjects such as English Literature, Business Studies, 
Photography, Performing Arts and Media.  The school wants to especially 
recognise the performance of Victoria Neal, Lee Hart, Josh Graham, Scott 
Wignall and Kayleigh Buck.  

This has meant that the highest number of students in the school’s history will 
be attending universities this year, which includes some of the top universities 
in the country.  In addition to this, there are students embarking on 
outstanding apprenticeship opportunities in areas such as accountancy and 
engineering.   There are also students that are continuing their sports coaching 
qualifications to a higher level. 

We are really excited about the upcoming year.  The curriculum has been 
expanded to include Economics for all our future business leaders, Film Studies 
for our budding directors, Enterprise for the next Mark Zuckerberg and The 
Extended Project has been added which has proved to make a real difference 
to students applying to university courses that are more competitive than ever. 

There are still a few places available for the academic Year 2015/16, if you are 
interested please contact csherwood@bucksgfl.org.uk . 
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